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If RAM Group decides to change the way it sells electricity, it should contact the AER as it may 
need to apply for an authorisation or another exemption to do so. Please be aware that selling 
energy outside of the scope of the present exemption may contravene section 88 of the Retail 
Law and we may take enforcement action or otherwise seek to ensure compliance. 

Please note the exemption is subject to your acceptance of the conditions set out in the Instrument 

of Exemption. RAM Group must advise the AER in writing by 18 December 2024 whether it 

accepts these conditions. 

If you have any queries, please contact Sarah Pinchuck on (07) 3835 4661. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Rowena Park 
General Manager 
Compliance and Enforcement 
 
Sent by email on: 19.11.2024 
 
























